

2018-10-31 - API Spec Meeting

Time/Place

- Time: 2:30pm Eastern Time US
- Zoom: <https://duraspace.zoom.us/my/fedora>

Attendees

[blocked URL](#) (facilitator)

[blocked URL](#)(notetaker)

- [Benjamin Armintor](#)
- [Esmé Cowles](#)
- [Daniel Lamb](#)
- [Simeon Warner](#) [blocked URL](#)
- [Andrew Woods](#) [blocked URL](#)

Agenda

1. PRs from previous meeting
 - a. <https://github.com/fcrepo/fcrepo-specification/issues/400>
2. [Open issues](#)
3. Updates on Fedora 5.0 release?
4. Updates on Trilpy?
5. Editorial team terms

Notes

1. PRs from previous meeting
 - a. <https://github.com/fcrepo/fcrepo-specification/issues/400> - [Benjamin Armintor](#) created PR <https://github.com/fcrepo/fcrepo-specification/pull/405> ... and merged
2. [Open issues](#)
 - a. <https://github.com/fcrepo/fcrepo-specification/issues/403> - this has been fixed in test suite, [Andrew Woods](#) will document and close. We agree that it is handled fine
 - b. <https://github.com/fcrepo/fcrepo-specification/issues/402> - agree no changes: we are OK that there must be a default but that it doesn't have web accessible or discoverable
 - c. <https://github.com/fcrepo/fcrepo-specification/issues/392> - agree close, can be solved with existing approach
3. Updates on Fedora 5.0 release?
 - a. Getting ready to cut a release candidate. Test suite is nearing completion. Push to work on it this week
4. Updates on Trilpy?
 - a. [Simeon Warner](#) will try with new updates to test suite and see where trilpy is
5. Editorial team terms

Previous Actions

- [Daniel Lamb](#) to create PR for issue-391
- [Simeon Warner](#) to create PR for issue-387 [pr-401](#)
- [Benjamin Armintor](#) to create PR for issue-400